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We strongly support allowing self-service at the Detroit, OR station.  This is a vital 

service for locals and travelers which could literally save lives by avoiding people 

being stranded on those mountain roads if they’ve miscalculated their fuel levels.  It’s 

next to impossible to adequately staff businesses there given the relative 

remoteness.  It also would eliminate the need for potential employees to burn 

unnecessary fuel driving to/from that business to their homes in the valley given the 

lack of current affordable housing up there.   


